
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Trinity Primary School 

Leahurst Road 

Hither Green 

London  

SE13 5HZ 

0208 325 4551 

Dear Trinity families, 

 

We are creeping towards the last week of the half term and we have already crammed lots of learning and special 

events in! Next week, every class will be visiting Lewisham library. Please see your class teacher if you are 

available to help out on the trip.  

 

You will be receiving the proofs of individual photographs of your child today. Details of how to purchase them 

are overleaf and with the proofs themselves. They look absolutely fantastic and all of your children look 

wonderful—odd socks and all! 

 

Let’s have a brilliant final week of the half term.  

  

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  
 

 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 5th February 2016  
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Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Dates for your diary: 

Tue 22nd March and Wed 23rd 

March—Parents’ Evenings 

Finding Nemo: 

Reception classes had 

a fantastic day out on 

Monday at London 

Aquarium, spotting all 

sorts of amazing ma-

rine life. A very big 

thank you to all par-

ents and friends who 

accompanied the chil-

dren, we wouldn’t 

have been able to 

make the journey 

without you.  

Sports Relief: 

On Friday 18th March, we 

will be supporting Sports 

Relief. We have a great 

day planned, full of 

sporting activities, as well 

as some potential baking. We will be asking everyone 

to contribute £1 in order to dress up. The theme will 

be revealed next week! 

Trinity receives a 

thank you! 

The Big Red Box 

team have sent 

Trinity Primary a 

special thank you 

card for the work 

we did during the 

Christmas period. 

It is really nice 

knowing how 

much of a differ-

ence the goods 

you brought in 

made to the less 

fortunate this 

Christmas. 

Say Cheese Please: 

The children will bring home a proof for their individual school 

photograph today. They all look fantastic! 

Instructions of how to order are in the envelope with the proof. 

The online codes for each photograph are underneath on the 

proof. The photographs will then be delivered to school and your 

child will bring them home in due course. 

The deadline for ordering is Sunday 

14th February at 23:59. 

If you have any questions please 

speak to Mr Wills or email  

andy@saycheeseplease.co.uk 
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